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In 2017 and 2018, the ADHOC Downtown Parking Committee met to discuss parking in Municipal Lots and
to discuss downtown street parking.  The committee has concluded its review of Municipal Lots and have
recorded their recommendations in meeting minutes available to the public.  The ADHOC committee will
continue to meet in the future to discuss street parking.

This agenda sheet review document contains all the proposed changes recommended by the ADHOC
Downtown Parking committee to the Buildings & Grounds committee.  The item ID’s list both rescinded
items and new proposed items.  All items will be discussed at the March 5, 2018 B&G meeting.
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